

## ST MICHAEL'S CE ACADEMY

enquiry@stmich21.bham.sch.uk

0121 554 7818

Today we inspire, tomorrow we create, together we shine

Deputy Head of School: Mr. D. Rogers

12th May, 2020

Piers Road, Handsworth, Birmingham B21 0UX

## Readiwriter

Dear parents and carers,

We hope you are all keeping well and safe during this difficult time. To support the learning of spelling, we have subscribed to Readiwriter. This is to replace Spellodrome. We are aware there have been technical issues with Spellodrome.

Readiwriter is much easier to use:

- It helps to make spelling learning stick
- It uses games to make learning stick
- The games and activities are engaging for children of all ages
- The games and activities develop understanding of spelling and vocabulary

Your child's username and password for Readiwriter is the same as Spellodrome. Your child does not need a new username and password.

The spellings for this week have been set on Readiwriter.

Please go to: <a href="https://login.readiwriter.com/">https://login.readiwriter.com/</a>

If you require support, please email your child's class teacher:

receptionteacher@stmich21.bham.sch.uk vear1teacher@stmich21.bham.sch.uk year2teacher@stmich21.bham.sch.uk year3teacher@stmich21.bham.sch.uk year4teacher@stmich21.bham.sch.uk year5teacher@stmich21.bham.sch.uk year6teacher@stmich21.bham.sch.uk

Yours faithfully,

Mr. Rogers

**Deputy Head of School**